
3rd EARLY CAREER WORKSHOP
IN ETHNOMUSICOLOGY

8th and 9th of November 2024

Department of Musicology, University of Vienna

Dear students and doctoral candidates,

The Austrian National Committee of the ICTMD - International Council for Traditional

Music (UNESCO/NGO) invites you to the Early Career Workshop in Ethnomusicology 2024.

After two successful editions of this series in Germany, this time the workshop will take

place in Austria, at the Department of Musicology of the University of Vienna.

We offer a space for exchange and support in which theses, term papers, projects and

dissertations in the field of ethnomusicology can be presented and discussed in the group.

By doing so, we want to promote the exchange of young ethnomusicological research. Your

contributions do not have to be completed theses or finished projects: Ongoing and planned

research projects, collections of ideas or brainstormings are equally welcome.

The workshop is intended as a place for discussion of content and methods, a forum for

constructive (peer) feedback and a "brave space" for the exchange of personal experiences.

In addition to the mutual presentation and discussion of your contributions, we would like to

offer a practice-oriented workshop unit. This might include exercises on academic writing or

presenting, information on funding and publishing or methods and tips for your own

teaching. In this regard, please send us your preferences and other suggestions with your

application so that we can make a selection according to your needs.



You can expect:

● Getting to know each other and exchanging personal research experiences,

● Presentations of individual research projects and discussion of these in a small group,

● Networking with other young ethnomusicologists,

● The opportunity to help organize future workshops.

Time and Place:

8th and 9th of November, at the Department of Musicology of the University of Vienna.

Participation:

Please send a short description of your work, project or intention (in German or English,

approx. 1 page) including topic, research question, method, structure and work status to

ictmd-nachwuchs@gmx.net by 31st of May 2024. You can also participate without giving a

presentation; in this case send us a short letter of motivation, also by 31st of May 2024. We

are currently trying to raise money as support for travel expenses, but we cannot guarantee

any subsidies.

Participation in the workshop is free of charge. ICTMD membership is not required, but can

be applied for at the workshop if you are interested.

Application deadline: 31st of May 2024

We look forward to receiving your applications!

Petzi Beneš, Eva Gesierich and Patrick Eichler

Contact: ictmd-nachwuchs@gmx.net


